
Memory Loss Solutions®          
EHL Campus Support Group 

Monday, February 1st
5:00 - 6:00 pm 
@ Main Campus

Tuesday, February 16th
12:30 - 1:30 pm 
@ Main Campus

Alzheimer’s Support Group
Thursday, February 4th & 18th

1:30 - 3:30 pm
@ Good Samaritan Society
3500 Hilyard Street, Eugene

Support GroupsSweetheart Party
Please join us for the upcoming Sweetheart Party on Wednesday, February 
10th, from 5:30 - 7:00 pm. This is our 10th annual Sweetheart Party where 
families and staff come together to enjoy one another’s company and 
delicious dessert. This fun event includes music and an optional sweetheart 
photo with your loved one. See below for some of last years photos! Please 
RSVP with our office receptionist at 541-747-4858. We hope to see you there!

The Eugene Concert Choir, Eugene Vocal Arts, and Eugene Concert Orchestra 
are presenting a performance titled “Remembrances” for persons affected 
by Alzheimer’s. “Remembrances” will feature original music from composer 
Joan Szymko that is inspired by her interviews with individuals and families 
living with Alzheimer’s and other dementias. The concert will be held April 
8th and April 10th at Beall Concert Hall, University of Oregon. Tickets can 
be reserved through the Hult Center Box Office at 541-682-5000 or online at 
www.eugeneconcertchoir.org/season/remembrances/.
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Come Join Us!

  Imogene “Ima” Johnson came to EHL in July of 2009. Resident Coordinator Melanie 
stated, “Ima loved her Oregon Ducks football and loved all the time her family spent with her at 
EHL.” She passed away at the age of 84 and we will greatly miss her presence at EHL.

Amanda was born in Queen City, Texas, and grew up in Springfield, Oregon. She is the proud 
mother of two kids and their favorite activity is do-it-yourself crafts. Amanda says she’d live in 
Hobby Lobby if she could get away with it!

Amanda has been a part of the EHL community since August, 2008. She works as a Shift 
Supervisor. When asked why she likes working at EHL, Amanda replied, “I enjoy the residents 
and the people I work with. There is never a dull moment!”

We are pleased to announce that Amanda is our February, 2016 
Employee of the Month!

Thank you, Amanda, for your hard work, your dedication, and for being a part of our EHL team!

In Remembrance

 EHL Activity Corner

Employee SpotlighT
Amanda @ Health Center

Words of Wisdom:  “The only person you should be better than is the 
person you were yesterday.”

  Edward “Mark” Dunker came to EHL in January of 2013. Amber, HR Coordinator in our 
main office, shared with us that, “Mark was a sweet man. He always had a smile in his eyes.” Mark 
passed away at the age of 79. We will truly miss him. 

Wednesday, February 3rd @ 1:45 hosted by Cedar Home
Heart Stamps Art

Wednesday, February 10th @ 1:45 hosted by Cascade Home
Making Heart Cookies

Friday, February 12th @ 1:45 hosted by Aspen Home 
Valentine Party with Elvis

Friday, February 12th @ 3:00 hosted by The Club 
Valentine Party with Elvis

  Virginia Moore came to EHL in March of 2010. GNP/ Medical Director Liz stated, “Virginia 
was fiercely independent with an incredible spirit and drive. She will be missed by everyone at EHL.” 
She passed away at the age of 91. We will treasure the time we spent with her.

When someone you love becomes a memory, 
the memory becomes a treasure.


